
 

 
 
 
 

 

Shared Spaces Art Club 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

In the Spring Term we will be running an Art Club to help design some artwork for our Shared Spaces                    

Project. This project is aimed at improving the environment directly outside of the school for families                

and members of the community.  

To make this club possible we need parent volunteers.  

The club will take place on Wednesdays on the following dates: 

23rd Jan, 30th Jan, 6th Feb, 13th Feb, 27th Feb, 6th Mar. 

3.15-4.15pm 

 

If you are able to help, please let the school office know. Your child/children would attend the club                  

with you.  

 

 

Thank you 

Miss Reid 

Assistant Head 

 

 

 


